Catch recording service: Routine
website maintenance 13 October

News story

The catch recording website for under 10m vessels will be unavailable on
Thursday 13 October, 08:00-13:00 due to routine maintenance.

This also means that advisors will not be able to log records by phone.
However, catches can still be recorded 24/7 using the ‘Record Your Catch’ app
or by calling the automated helpline.

We recommend you download the app in advance to familiarise yourself with the
system. All records completed using the app will be saved to your device and
uploaded to the system as soon as the website maintenance has been completed.

The app, which you can download for Android or Apple, allows you to record
your catch in an area without a mobile signal — watch our useful video ‘how
to’ guide below.

YouTube.

Alternatively, register your catch through our automated phone service: 0300
0203 788.

For more information about recording catches for under 10m vessels, visit

gov.uk: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/record-your-catch
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